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“If there remains any doubt about Allan Gurganus’s literary greatness, Local Souls should put this to
rest forever.”—Jamie Quatro, New York Times Book Review

Decoy, the concluding novella of Allan Gurganus’s hugely acclaimed Local Souls, was hailed as the standout
of that work. Critics called it “humane, profound, hilarious, nostalgic, the literary equivalent of a bare-
knuckled knockout punch” (Miami Herald). Like Kazuo Ishiguro’s The Remains of the Day it is a haunting
lyrical portrayal of a life half-led. Set in mythical Falls, North Carolina, this mysterious and compelling tale
maps the lifelong eroticized friendship between two married men. When Doc Roper, the town’s beloved
physician, announces he is retiring from practice to carve exquisite duck decoys, he triggers an epidemic of
catastrophes. His dependent patient and next-door neighbor, Bill Mabry, feels cut loose. Then the close-knit
town is devastated by a flood of near-biblical proportions. Working inexorably “to an unexpected moment of
catharsis” (Dwight Garner, New York Times) Decoy—already emerging as an essential work of American
literature—charts the tender border between life and death.
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From reader reviews:

Eric Bass:

Do you have favorite book? In case you have, what is your favorite's book? Publication is very important
thing for us to learn everything in the world. Each e-book has different aim or maybe goal; it means that
guide has different type. Some people truly feel enjoy to spend their time for you to read a book. These are
reading whatever they acquire because their hobby is definitely reading a book. Think about the person who
don't like reading through a book? Sometime, particular person feel need book after they found difficult
problem or maybe exercise. Well, probably you'll have this Decoy: A Novella.

Robert Shelby:

Reading a publication can be one of a lot of exercise that everyone in the world enjoys. Do you like reading
book therefore. There are a lot of reasons why people love it. First reading a book will give you a lot of new
data. When you read a guide you will get new information due to the fact book is one of many ways to share
the information as well as their idea. Second, reading a book will make you more imaginative. When you
reading through a book especially fiction book the author will bring you to imagine the story how the
character types do it anything. Third, you are able to share your knowledge to other folks. When you read
this Decoy: A Novella, you may tells your family, friends and also soon about yours reserve. Your
knowledge can inspire others, make them reading a publication.

Richard Haley:

You are able to spend your free time to see this book this reserve. This Decoy: A Novella is simple to deliver
you can read it in the area, in the beach, train and also soon. If you did not have much space to bring
typically the printed book, you can buy often the e-book. It is make you much easier to read it. You can save
the particular book in your smart phone. Consequently there are a lot of benefits that you will get when you
buy this book.

George Privette:

As we know that book is essential thing to add our know-how for everything. By a reserve we can know
everything we want. A book is a group of written, printed, illustrated or maybe blank sheet. Every year has
been exactly added. This reserve Decoy: A Novella was filled regarding science. Spend your free time to add
your knowledge about your scientific research competence. Some people has several feel when they reading
some sort of book. If you know how big benefit of a book, you can experience enjoy to read a book. In the
modern era like today, many ways to get book that you just wanted.
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